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6  th   repatriation of stranded Indian nationals from Brunei to Coimbatore via      
a Royal Brunei Chartered Flight  on 13  th   November, 2020  



The High Commission of India in Brunei Darussalam, in close cooperation with
Indian Associations in Brunei i.e. Indian Association Belait (IAB), Bandar Seri Begawan
Indian Association (BSBIA) and Malayali Association (MA), organised 6th chartered flight
operated  by  Royal  Brunei  Airlines  (RB)  for  the  departure  of  140  stranded  Indian
nationals from Brunei to Coimbatore, Tamil Nadu, India on 13th November, 2020. 





With this flight, a total of  825  stranded Indian nationals have travelled back to
India in 6 chartered flights since July 2020.

Counsellor Mr. Ravi Chandar and other officials of the High Commission were at
the airport during the departure of the flight from Brunei to Coimbatore, India.  





41 passengers boarded the flight on its return journey from Coimbatore to Brunei.
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